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Crystal Card

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 8:09 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: I already pay enough in energy bills

Please place the correspondence below in Docket Correspondence for Consumers and their Representatives in Docket No. 
130199-EI. 
 
Thank you, 
Terry 
 
Ms. Terry Holdnak 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
tholdnak@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6030 (Office) 
(850) 413-6031 (Fax) 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, 
your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: susan cunha [mailto:sa51medvecky@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 8:41 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: I already pay enough in energy bills 
 
susan cunha 
1504 kilrush drive 
ormond  beach, FL 32174 
 
January 14, 2015 
 
 
Dear Julie Imanuel Brown, 
 
I am writing because I am concerned about outside groups like the Southern Alliance for Clean Energy, which purport to be 
about what's best from Florida, but actually are funded by out-of-state interests. Florida has already imposed enough 
regulations on its energy sector. I can't afford to pay more to keep my home cool just to satisfy an interest group's agenda. 
Please oppose outside groups like SACE and do what is best for me -- help me keep my bills paid and my lights on. Thank you for 
your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
susan cunha 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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